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     Sports Announcements 
Monday, May 22, 2017                 Opponent                      Place/Time                 Release Time 

No Scheduled Sports    

Tuesday, May 23, 2017 

Var Softball CIF Play offs Home @ 3:15 Release TBA 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

No Scheduled Sports    

Thursday, May 25, 2017 

No Scheduled Sports    

Friday, May 26, 2017 

No Scheduled Sports    

Saturday, May 27, 2017 

No Scheduled Sports    

 

 

Student Announcements: 
Attention all students:  Chromebooks are due NOW!  Please return them to Ms. DeYoung 

in the Counseling Office.  Failure to return the equipment will result in an outstanding 

balance on your transcript. 

 

Attention 10th and 11th grade students:  We are looking for enthusiastic school leaders 

for next year Link Crew!  Our incoming freshmen need your guidance and wisdom.  

Please come to an informational meeting TODAY during both lunches.  1st lunch will be 

in room 713 and 2nd lunch will be in room 287.  See you there! 

 

It's that time of year! Dance auditions for current Hemet High students will be held 

TODAY from 3-4:30 pm in dance studio, 800. Auditions for incoming freshmen will take 

place on Wednesday, May 24th from 3:30-5 pm.  Placement will be for the HHS Dance 

Team or Bulldog's Finest. Please bring a current physical and come dress in athletic wear. 

See you there Bulldogs! 
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Attention Students:  All fidget spinner orders are complete and ready for pick-up!  Please 

bring an ID to room 820B before school or at lunch to pick-up your order.  All orders 

must be picked-up by May 31st. 

 

Attention current 10th and 11th grade students: 

MSJC will be offering an Auto Mechanics class at Hemet High School over summer.  

Students can earn both high school and college credit.  The class will run from June 19-

July 27 from 7:50-Noon.  All current 10th and 11th grade students with a 2.0 GPA are 

eligible.  See Mr, O in the Career Center ASAP to sign up. 

 

Anyone signed-up or contemplating taking AP BIO next year need to attend a meeting 

next Tuesday May 23 at 2:45pm. The meeting will be in Mr. Kirkham's room 401. You 

will receive the summer work and other information, the meeting will not last longer than 

10 minutes! 

 

Attention!  All students who signed up for AP European history next year need to come 

by Room 182 to verify your enrollment in the course and pick up information for your 

Google Classroom.  You can come by before or after school or between periods.  This is 

a mandatory meeting! 

 

Spring work permits expire May 31st.  Due to the high volume of renewal requests at the 

end of the semester there will be a 3-day processing turn-around time.  You must have a 

minimum 2.0 GPA and good attendance to qualify. 

 

All girls interested in joining girls water polo or playing over the summer, there will be a 

meet on the pool deck at 3:00 on Wednesday, May 24th. 

 

It’s beginning to look a lot like summer!  Are you in need of 5 or more credits?  If the 

answer is yes, have you registered for summer school?  Do you love to dance or enjoy 

theater? If the answer is yes, have you registered for summer school?  Go see your 

counselor right away to get and submit your summer school application.  You can also go 

to summer school if you wish to improve a grade to be A-G eligible. 

 

Are you and your family interested in hosting an international student during the 2017-18 

school year? Students wanting to come to California are from Norway, Italy, Finland, and 

Germany. There's also a boy who wants to come for just the Fall semester from Brazil. 

Students speak English very well and have high grades. Hosts provide a bed, three meals 

per day, and transportation to and from school. Students have a monthly allowance from 

their natural parents for entertainment, personal hygiene products, and school supplies. 

For more information, please send contact information to jshultz@hemetusd.org or visit 

www.cetusa.org to view a short informational video. 


